
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

    
 

  
 

     
      

   
 

      
     

   
  

 
 

    
     

   
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

. 

To whom it may concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of a great business, 
Hartford Services in Stafford, Texas. For over 20 years, Hartford Services has been a reliable and 
trustworthy name in the A/C, heating, and plumbing industry. 

Hartford Services provides exceptional service and custom-tailored solutions suited to the needs of each 
client. This includes, but is not limited to, installations, repairs, routine inspections, scheduled 
maintenance, and emergency services. 

From the moment you contact Hartford, you are met with professionalism and exceptional customer 
service. Its staff is courteous, responsive, and eager to address your specific concerns. They promptly 
respond to customer inquiries and are quick to schedule in-person visits to assess any issues. This level 
of transparency is hard to come by in this industry and they make sure there are no hidden surprises 
down the line. 

I highly recommend Hartford Services to anyone in need of HVAC and plumbing services. Its 
commitment to excellence, attention to detail, and superior customer service will ensure your home is 
in tip-top shape all year round. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Deurlein 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

103 Medford Court, Sugar Land, Texas 77478  http://www.schooleymitchell.com/jdeurlein 
Main 832-966-3310 Email  jeff.deurlein@schooleymitchell.com 
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